
DRIVE “BYE” SCHEDULEDRIVE “BYE” SCHEDULE
THURSDAY, MAY 21

Yes! We will all finally be back on campus together for 
students and teachers to say goodbye! This will be a drive-
through event. Strict social distancing guidelines will be 
followed. All students and families must remain in their cars. 
Please use the Elementary (east) Entrance.

•	 1:00 pm: 1st Grade Drive “Bye”
•	 2:00 pm: 2nd Grade Drive “Bye”
•	 3:00 pm: 4th Grade Drive “Bye”
•	 4:00 pm: 3rd Grade Drive “Bye”

5TH GRADE CLAP-OUT5TH GRADE CLAP-OUT
10:00 AM  |  FRIDAY, MAY 22

The 5th Grade Clap-Out is an annual tradition celebrating 
our 5th grade students’ rise to Middle School.

There is no way we were going to let you miss out on 
this cherished tradition! 5th grade students will drive onto 
campus through the elementary (east) gate. As they drive 
through the parking lot, the elementary teachers will be on 
hand to say farewell. The 5th grade families will then drive 
through to the Main Loop on the west side of campus to 
be officially welcomed to the Middle School by the middle 
school faculty as they exit the campus through the main 
(west) gate. This will be a drive-through event. Strict social 
distancing guidelines will be followed. All students and 
families must remain in their cars.


